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We hope you had a fantastic summer.





Some useful information for this year:





Reading Books:


Reading books can be brought into school each day for your child to change however this does not mean they will be listened to everyday. Please encourage your child to try and read each night as well as reading to them whilst asking questions. 





PE Kit:


1R – Tuesday


2F – Monday and Wednesday


1/2B – Monday and Wednesday 





Homework:


Homework will be sent out on a Wednesday and is to be returned the following Monday. Whilst we encourage consolidation of learning at home we also understand that family time is precious at weekends too. Any problems regarding homework please contact your class teacher. 





A plea for help!


We would really appreciate any support that parents or grandparents could provide this year. Reading with our children and helping in the classrooms really make a big difference. If you can spare an hour or so please contact your class teacher. 





Thank you





Year 1/2 Team








